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Although I believe it is important not to discriminate, I also believe that we must 

exercise wise judgement when selecting appropriate reading materials for children, 

and sexually explicit materials should not be made available to children, so I am 

opposed to this bill. I am also opposed because it does not allow voters to weigh in 

on the matter. 


